
Are you employed in a healthcare setting or in a 
healthcare profession in Massachusetts?

Do you have 10 minutes?

We want to hear from you about  
infection prevention and control. 
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Style Guide
This style guide provides recommendations to the client and partners for the 
training initiative’s overall look-and-feel. These recommendations should be 
applied to all project materials to maintain the Project FIRSTline brand.

Logo
The Project FIRSTline logo is focused on healthcare personnel, community, 
and heart. A series of versions are provided for different applications.

FULL LOGO
For large applications, all elements visible

FIRSTLINE
PROJECT

CDC’S National Training Collaborative 
for Healthcare Infection Prevention & Control

FIRSTLINE
PROJECT

CDC’S National Training Collaborative 
for Healthcare Infection Prevention & Control

FIRSTLINE
PROJECT

CDC’S National Training Collaborative 
for Healthcare Infection Prevention & Control

LOGO WITHOUT TAGLINE
For small applications where additional text would be illegible

FIRSTLINE
PROJECT

FIRSTLINE
PROJECT

FIRSTLINE
PROJECT

ICON
For compact applications, such as profile images

SCAN THIS QR CODE TO  
ACCESS THE SURVEY

Complete this short survey to help the Massachusetts Department of Public Health, in 
partnership with the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and John Snow, Inc 
(JSI), to understand your training experiences and needs related to infection prevention 
and control. We want to hear from all workers in healthcare and health-related settings, 
including physicians, nurses, public health professionals, environmental service workers 
and food service staff. The information we learn will guide us to develop trainings that help 
you to protect yourself as well as your co-workers, family and community from infectious 
disease threats like COVID-19.

The survey will take about 10 minutes of your time. Please complete the survey by June 30, 2021. 

You can access the survey by:

•	 Clicking on the link: http://jsi.com/firstline

•	 Text the word firstline to 855-942-5354

•	 Scanning the QR code provided below

We appreciate your time and dedication to infection control  
and prevention.

Sincerely,

Larry Madoff, MD
Medical Director
Bureau of Infectious Disease and Laboratory Sciences
Massachusetts Department of Public Health

Questions? No computer or smartphone? Call us at 617.385.3706

http://jsi.com/firstline

